
  King Middle School 
SBDM Council and Title I Parent Advisory Committee Meeting 

KMS Media Center 
October 17, 2018 

Special Called Meeting 
4:00 p.m. 

 
 
 
Minutes:       
 
The King Middle School Site Based Council met on Wednesday, October 17, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. in the King 
Middle School media center. 
 

The following council members were present for the meeting: Terry Gordon, Robin Beams, Mark 
Dunn, Delora Severance, Julie Peavler, and Shawn Markham. Angie Wilson and Brian Pendygraft 
were also in attendance.  

 
1. Opening Business 

a. Agenda approval- The SBDM Council approved the October agenda by consensus. 
b. August meeting minutes - The SBDM Council reviewed the September meeting minutes 

and they were approved by consensus. 
c. Good news reports- Mrs. Severance stated that her students were making progress. 

Mrs. Markham informed Council that Corning did receive our grant application. Mrs. 
Beams remarked she was just happy the sun was shining. Mr. Dunn reported on a 
student who missed the bus and made arrangements with the bus garage just to get to 
school. Mrs. Peavler stated she was getting plenty of information on the progress of her 
daughter through progress reports, parent portal, and data sent home. 

d. Public Comment- None. 
 
2. Student Achievement 

a. K-Prep data (Ms. Wilson) – Ms. Wilson reviewed the K-Prep data. (See attachments) 
b. Star Data – Ms. Wilson reported that we’re just beginning to retest using the Star Test.  

 
3. Planning 

a. ESS report – Mr. Gordon reviewed the ESS report submitted by Mrs. Ison.                    
(See attachment) 

 
4. Budget Report 

a. Activity Account – Mr. Gordon reviewed the activity account. (See attachments) 
b. Section 6 update – Mr. Gordon reviewed the Section 6 account. (See attachments) He 

also informed the Council he would like to purchase a projector screen for the gym. 
c. ESS – Mr. Gordon reviewed the ESS account. (See attachments) 
 
 
  

 
 



5. Committee Reports 
 
 

6. New Business 
a. School Report Card Profile – Mr. Gordon reviewed the School Report Card Profile with 

the Council in which all members signed off on it. 
b. Writing Policy – Mr. Gordon reviewed the proposed Writing Policy. (See attachments) By 

consensus, the Council approved the first reading of the writing policy.  
c. KMS Community Forum – Mr. Gordon talked about hosting a KMS public forum to 

discuss test scores and the new proposed graduation requirements. He stated he would 
announce a date after the high school sets their date. 

d. Other – None. 
 

7. The SBDM meeting was adjourned. Mrs. Beams made the motion to adjourn and Mrs. 
Markham seconded the motion. 
 

8. The next scheduled SBDM meeting will be on November 14th, at 4:00 p.m. in the King Middle 
Media Center.    

 


